
From:  "Stephen Bushey" <SBushey@fstinc.com> 
To: "Shukria Wiar" <SHUKRIAW@portlandmaine.gov> 
Date:  10/27/2015 12:08 PM 
Subject:  India and Fore crosswalks 
Attachments: India fore crosswalks.pdf; 20150916_120150.pdf 
 
Shukria, 
 
  
 
Just so we're on the same page, the attached is what I understood Tom 
Errico had approved in his October 8th email to Bill Bray.  Maintaining 
the existing ramps and detectable surface location at the site corner of 
Fore and India was what was shown on the plan.  All I need to do now is 
make sure that the ramps with brick flares can be appropriately 
positioned.  I hope to have you a plan later today.  I'll drip the 
mylars for the recording plat off to you between 1 to 1:30. 
 
  
 
thanks 
 
  
 
Stephen R. Bushey, P.E.  |  Associate & Vice President 
Branch Manager 
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The information transmitted in this electronic communication is 
intended only for the person or entity to whom it is addressed 
and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any 
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of or taking 
of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or 
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If 
you received this information in error, please contact IT 
Services at 800-835-8666 and properly dispose of this 
information. 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 


